
 

(emailed 5/20/13) 

 

 

Dear Chair Barker and Members of the Committee, 

 

As an owner of three well-cared for horses, I am asking that you vote "Yes" on SB 835 to 

prohibit horse tripping.   

 

Horse tripping is cruel.  There is no reason to do anything like this in this day and age.  It needs 

to become a relic of the cruel past. 

 

Please see this video which illustrates the cruelty. 

http://rtfitchauthor.com/2013/05/20/advocate-violently-arrested-for-filming-at-oregon-rodeo/ 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

Aileen P. Kaye 

10095 Parrish Gap Rd., SE 

Turner, OR 97392 

503-743-4567 

arkaye2@gmail.com  
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